
 

Dear Children, Parents and Carers,      10th January 2020 

Thank you for all the lovely cards and gifts, I hope you have had a lovely Christmas break.  I am very 

much looking forward to investigating the topic ‘Misty Mountain Sierra’ with the children this term. 

Exploring the geographical location of mountain ranges and the physical process of formation, while 

also continuing our science topic of ‘Changing State’. 

Curriculum Overview 

 English –poems, stories, and reports. 

 Maths – measure and place value and times tables!  Well done 

to those that kept up TTRockstars in the holidays. 

 Science – Changing State. 

 RE – The community of Islam 

 Music – Singing and rhythm 

 Topic (Geography/History/Computing/Art/DT) – Based around our topic Misty Mountains. 

 PE – Swimming on Mondays, Wednesdays with Coach Christina and dance on Fridays. 

General notices 

 Children may bring a bottle of water only (no juice) into the classroom. Please ensure it is 

labelled.  

 Please make sure children are bringing their reading book/book bag into school every day.  

 Please follow the Year 4 Class Twitter page: @Year4Lea  

 Thank you again for all your support, and if you do need to speak to me or need any further 

information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Thank you Mrs Ireland  

Homework and reading 

Well done to all those children that have achieved reading awards because of their reading in the holidays!  We 

have heard all about the new books that some children received as gifts too!  Thank you for your continued support. 

Spellings and maths will continue to be given out on Fridays to learn/be completed by the following Friday.  

 

 

 

 


